
 
 

Memorandum 19-036 
 

TO:  HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:   KEN CASTNER, MAYOR  

DATE:   MARCH 20, 2019 

SUBJECT:  REAPPOINTMENT OF KATE FINN, MARCIA KUSZMAUL AND EMILIE SPRINGER; 
AND THE APPOINTMENT OF ROBERT “GORDY” VERNON TO THE LIBRARY 
ADVISORY BOARD 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Kate Finn and Marcia Kuszmaul are reappointed to the Library Advisory Board for terms to 
expire April 1, 2022.  
 
Emilie Springer is reappointed to the Library Advisory Board for a term to expire April 1, 2021. 
 
Robert “Gordy” Vernon is appointed to the Library Advisory Board for a term to expire April 1, 
2021. 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Confirm the reappointment of Kate Finn, Marcia Kuszmaul, and Emilie Springer, and the 
appointment of Robert “Gordy” Vernon to the Library Advisory Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


